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April 2023

"I can do all things through Christ..." Phillipians 4:13

DEAR PARENTS,
Easter is Sunday, April 9. It’s a time when we remember the
sacrifice our Lord made explicitly for us. Easter and spring are
times of new life, fresh starts, and renewal.  Reminder that school
is closed from April 10-14.

Spring is finally here and we have been busy learning about
plants, trees, and the story of Easter. In the month of April we will
study flowers, birds and nursery rhymes. We will continue to talk
about the love of Jesus. 

Please be sure to take jackets home every day. Our space is
limited; just enough room for each child to hang up one jacket.
Thank you for your support!

As always, if you have any questions, please call the office and
make an appointment with me. 
    

May the Lord Bless and Keep You, 
     Ms. Rhonda, Head Teacher

Summer Session 2023Summer Session 2023

Easter Break Week

School Closed

APRIL 10-14

Although we love sweets, we ask that
you please send something more

nutritious. Instead of cupcakes, we
suggest fresh fruit, veggies with dip,

individual size yogurt, ect. Thank you!!

Birthday Celebrations:
less sugar please!

This is a great option for your child to enrich their summer by
attending the Summer Session at Treehouse!

Summer school will help prepare your child for the class he or she
will attend in the Fall.

If you are interested in having your child attend Summer Session
2023, (July and August) enrollment forms are available by the sign

in/out table or stop by the office.
Due to shortage of staffing, Summer enrolment is on a first-come-first-

serve basis. Please enroll your child no later than April 28, 2023.

April Themes

April 3-7April 3-7                Easter ProjectsEaster Projects

April 10-14April 10-14          Easter BreakEaster Break

April 17-21April 17-21            BirdsBirds

April 24-18April 24-18          Insects/SpidersInsects/Spiders

SCHOOL CLOSEDSCHOOL CLOSED


